
Margaret	
  Mead	
  Birthday	
  Book	
  Club	
  

 
Commemorate your child’s birthday and support the Margaret Mead School Library.  The 
Birthday Book Club allows families to give our school community the gift of reading.   A 
“Birthday Book” may be donated by check donation.  By making a check donation to the 
Birthday Book Club, Carol Becker, our librarian, is then able to purchase a book on your child’s 
behalf.  (Note: Birthday Books will be purchased during the month of your child’s birthday.)  
August birthdays will receive their birthday book in the fall. June and July birthdays will 
receive their birthday book in the spring.  Each book will have a special bookplate placed 
inside the front cover indicating that it is donated in your child’s name in honor of their 
birthday.  Your child will be the first one to check out the book. 

The suggested donation for a library birthday book is $18.00.  The	
  deadline	
  for	
  your	
  donation	
  
will	
  be	
  October	
  1st.  For questions, please contact Carol Becker @ cbecker@lwsd.org 

 

 

Birthday	
  Book	
  Club	
  Submittal	
  Form	
  

Enclosed is my donation in the amount of $_____ to the Margaret Mead Birthday Book Club.  
Please make checks payable to Margaret Mead PTSA.   Please return this form to your child’s 
teacher with the check attached. 

Child’s Name_________________________________________   Grade____    

 

Birthday_______________   Teacher________________________________   

 

Thank	
  you	
  for	
  encouraging	
  reading!!	
  



 

 

 


